
United Way

of Suwannee Valley

 

325 NE Hernando Ave.

Lake City, FL 32055-4019
Phone: (386) 752-5604
Fax: (386) 752-0105
email: unitedway@bellsouth.net

May 15, 2013

To: Columbia County Building Department
Fax: 758-2160

Joyce Spurlock, resident of Columbia County, was affected by Tropical Storm Debby in June of
2012. United Way of Suwannee Valley is assisting Ms. Spurlock with her recovery.

Sincerely,

Sprouse

Jenn Sawyer, Long Term Recovery Coordinator

 


